
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:  EIR / 1883 

 

07 June 2018 

 

Ms  

Clarence Avenue 

Derry 

BT48 7NH 

 

Email: @ymail.com 

 

Dear Ms  

Environmental Information Regulations 2004 Request HED Report Clarence 

House 

 

Derry City and Strabane District Council acknowledges your request as above.  

 

Council, in reviewing the above, consider it appropriate that your request is dealt 

with under The Environmental Information Regulations 2004. These Regulations deal 

with right of access to environmental information held by UK public authorities and 

Planning application information falls into this category. 

 

In accordance with the EIR Regulations we will provide a response within 20 working 

days and by 26 June 2018 

 

Thank you for your interest. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Information Management Support 

 

 

 

 


